
From: Fox, Bridget
To: Rosenson, Valerie
Subject: Note to the Board of Representatives
Date: Tuesday, September 6, 2022 5:14:27 PM

Hi Valerie,
 
On behalf of Mayor Simmons, can you please share with the Board of Representatives that Mayor
Simmons does not want item LR31.024, “Approving the Sale of Property Located at 35 Crescent
Street to Crescent Housing Partners, LLC,” to be held at tonight’s meeting?
 
We have been made aware of some last minute confusion on this, and wanted the administration’s
stance to be explicitly clear.
 
Thank you,
Bridget
 
Bridget Fox
Chief of Staff
Mayor Caroline Simmons
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